
Dear Parents and Guardians:

Welcome to Wesley Heights Elementary School, home of the 

Bulldogs. I am extremely honored to be the “proud” principal of such 
a wonderful school. Another exciting year lies before us, 2018-2019! 

I, and the Wesley Heights Elementary School staff, look forward to 
sharing a rewarding relationship with you and your family this 

school year.

Together, we can create a supportive school where all are welcome, 

respected, and encouraged to reach their full potential. I am proud 
of our dedicated faculty, staff and enthusiastic scholars. It is evident 

teaching and learning is the top priority of our scholars, staff, 
parents and community.

As demands and complexities of teaching children continue to 
increase, it is imperative that we must work together to ensure our 

children reach their full potential. We believe it is everyone's 
responsibility to empower children with creative, decision-making 

skills necessary for them to become academically, socially, 
physically and emotionally responsible and successful. We are life-

long learners.

With that in mind, you are invited to become an active participant in 

school activities at Wesley Heights Elementary School. By your 
membership in the PTO, volunteering in your child's classroom, 

becoming a Room Mom/Dad and throughout the building in areas 

such as the media center, it will enhance the overall learning 
environment of our scholars. Reading to a class, eating lunch with 

your child and simply “Being There” is vital. The success of our 
children depends on a strong partnership between the home, the 

school and the community. Please let us know how you would like to 
assist; we would be extremely appreciative of your participation in 

promoting the success of our school!



Communication is an integral part of our successes. It is our desire 

to keep you informed of all school events. Information will be 
updated and sent to you through Connect Ed, teacher newsletters, 

scholar’s agenda books and on our school website. By working 
together building rigor, relevance and relationships, we can meet 

the needs of our scholars and accomplish the goals of the district.

At Wesley Heights, failure is not an option. It’s a new season. It’s a 

new day!

Dr. S. Precious Evans 

Principal


